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Our final task of the year was the footpath running between Humphrey Perkins School and 
Strancliffe Hall. We’ve cleared this footpath a number of times already, sometimes the overgrowth 
and other times to clear the rubbish. This time we were able to do both. Lots of rubbish collected 
again that has blown around from the school playing fields, but we also cut back lots of ivy from the 
railings to make the path a little wider.  



We cut back lots of bramble from the scrubs at the top end of the footpath closer to Buttermere 
Way, again making the path a little wider. The bramble will inevitably grow back in the spring, but it 
should be a little easier to manage each time will give it a cut back to ground level.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to all the volunteers that have attended the tasks this past 
12 months. 

We have completed a total of 448 hours of work over 39 separate 
tasks including those undertaken as part of the Barrow Open 
Gardens event this year.  Come wind, rain, and sunshine you have 
turned up week after week to make a real difference to our village. 

Thank you. 

 


